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Dear Parents, 

Spring has sprung and the world is alive with color!  Flowers, trees, and 
gardens are in full bloom, the weather is warmer, and the days are 
longer.  Spring is in the air and summer is right around the corner!  Just 
as the world is blossoming, so will your child during the marvelous 
month of May! 

 The first and third week of the month is Growing Gardens: Flowers.  
The children will be exploring and learning about growing gardens. 
They will learn to grow flowers and be “Little Gardeners.” They will 
also be reading lots of books and making lots of arts and crafts. 

As we get into the second special week of fun as we celebrate those 
wonderful caregivers out there, our “Marvelous Moms!”  

Fourth week we will learn about “Planes, Trains, and Automobiles.” As 
we wrap up May, we will be “Walking through the Jungle.” Exploring 
different animals and their habitats. We will have lots of fun things 
planned this month and we can’t wait to share.  

 

Happy Spring! 

 

Fondly,        

The HCA Management Team  
   

 

 
 

Ms. Luz (HCA2) May 9tH 

Ms. Caroline (HCA1) May 21st 

Ms. Leah (HCA1) May 22nd  

Ms. Michelle (HCA1) May 24th 

 

Our HCA Family Is Growing 

Madison (HCA 1)  

Henry (HCA 1)  

Jameson (HCA 1)  

Abigail (HCA 1)  

Rumi (HCA 1)  

Upcoming Events 

Friday, May 12- Story time 

with Our loved ones 7:45am-

8:45am 

On Monday, May 31st we will 

be closed in observance of 

Memorial Day! 

 

 


